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River Valley Hosts Ladies Night Out Event 
  Are you looking for a way to add a pop of color to your table? Have you ever wondered how 
people make beautiful flower arrangements? Well, here’s your chance to do both! We are putting 
on two different floral design workshops. The first workshop will be on Monday, July 1st at 
6:00pm at the KSDS East Training Building (124 W 7th St. Washington, KS 66968). The second 
workshop will be on Monday, July 8th at 6:00pm at the Clay County Event Center (205 S 12th St. 
Clay Center, KS 67432). We will be sharing the ins and outs of bouquet design. You’ll get to 
create your own bouquet with florist-quality, locally-grown flowers to take home. Stems, sips, 
and snacks will be provided. Space is limited, so please register for the Washington Workshop 
by June 27th and the Clay Center Workshop by July 3rd. There is a $40 registration fee for each 
workshop to cover the cost of materials. Contact Kelsey Hatesohl in the Washington Extension 
Office (785-325-2121) with any questions you might have regarding this event. 
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